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 For immediate release 

For information contact: Terry Werner, Public Works Director  208-292-7375, 
twerner@postfallsidaho.org   
 

The City of Post Falls Water Division announced today that the warning on the Majestic View 

area water system for presence of coliform bacteria has been lifted. Terry Werner, Public 

Works Director lifted the warning on the Cityôs water system on Thurs., April 15, and 

announced that water samples from the Post Falls Majestic View water system have come  

back absent of coliform bacteria.   
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